3/12/50

EBBANEWS

Eastern Bird-Banding Association News Letter

MARCH - 1952

Published Monthly by

THE EASTERN BIRD-BANDING ASSOCIATION

Middle and at the late of relations which was been taken in the late of the la

bestlesh annihilations on the open bit glinesh sensity of a property and the at M annihilation of the all the sensity when the state of the annihilation of the attention of the

by appeals will drive facted agent frequency wheat has preparate particle.

EBBA NEWS

Published Monthly by

THE EASTERN BIRD-BANDING ASSOCIATION

"Let Us Band Together"

\$2.00 per year

Vol. 15	MARCH 1952 No. 3
President	- Horace Groskin, 210 Glenn Rd., Ardmore, Pa.
Sec. & Editor	- R. O. Bender, R. D. #1, Bridgeton, N. J.
Treasurer	- Merrill Wood, 811 N. Allen St., State College, Pa.
Vice-Presidents	- Geoffrey Gill - Raymond J. Middleton - Leroy Wilcox

ANNUAL MEETING

We hope that most of you are planning to attend the Annual Meeting which will be held on Saturday, March 29, 1952 at the American Museum of Natural History in New York. Members wishing to obtain hotel reservations for Saturday night, March 29, should write to Mr. Frank Frazier, 424 Highland Ave., Upper Montclair, N. J., or to Mr. John E. Leishman, Director of Sales, Henry Hudson Hotel, 353 West 57th Street, New York 19, N. Y. Please specify the type of accommodations desired and the number of people who will occupy them. Single rooms are \$4 to \$6. Double room (one bed) from \$7. to \$10. Double room with twin beds from \$8. to \$11.

Buses, subways, and taxis connect this hotel with the Museum of Natural History. They are about one mile and a quarter apart.

The complete program of papers as arranged by President Groskin